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Good Day all BBRGC members.

 A Quick update and reminder for on base hunting 2021!!!!
HUNTING The deer hunting on base so far has been good and providing many memories and making of new acquaintances. So far this year there have been 16 deer harvested during the fall hunt on base. This breaks down as: 6 deer harvested with archery (5 bucks and 1 doe), then 10 deer harvested in the November shotgun hunt (9 bucks and 1 doe).
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all hunters well with the remaining hunts for the year !! Also to remind all hunters to submit your mandatory reports required by the MNR.   Do this by visiting      www.huntandfishontario.com  or

calling 1 -800-288-1155
We would also like to remind all of those who harvested a fine buck, that in order to be eligible to have your names inscribed on the “Big Bucks Club” Award, you must submit the club scoresheet or ask for assistance in measuring your bucks rack. All submissions are subject to review or confirmation of score. *** Note this does not preclude you from applying for either of the other clubs “Big Buck” awards (Big buck shotgun or Big buck archery).
Finally we would like to thank all who attended the Nov CDH Pizza night, your support and kind comments were well received and we plan to make this an annual event with your support.

Thanks again to all

Take Care and Stay Safe.
Yours in Conservation

Your Executive Committee
